

Vernon Middle School

3190 Moss Hill Road Vernon, FL 32462 850-535-2807 Fax: 850-535-1683

Email: office@wcsdschools.com

Niki Seley Principal

TBA
Assistant
Principal

Dear Parents and Guardians,

As we prepare for an exciting new school year, we want to share important information about school supplies for your child.

At Vernon Middle School, we understand that the cost of school supplies can be a burden for many families. In an effort to relieve this burden and ensure every student has what they need to succeed, our school will provide the majority of necessary classroom supplies.

What we ask in return is simple but powerful: please encourage your student to be present every day and to put forth their best effort in everything they do. Daily attendance and a strong commitment to learning are the greatest tools we can give our students in pursuit of academic excellence.

Parents are welcome to purchase a few personal items to help their child be prepared, including:

- A backpack
- A clear plastic water bottle
- Notebook paper
- Pencils and pens
- Any additional supplies specific to your child's needs or preferences

We are excited to partner with you for a successful school year and thank you for your continued support.

Sincerely,

Niki Seley, Principal